
Dear Religious School Families,

Religious School will begin on Sunday, September 10, 2023 and conclude on May 10,

2024. On August 27, we will have Parent and Family Orientation for you and our

children to get a taste of the year ahead.

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to Rabbi Bailey at

bromano@bethelhebrew.org fromMay 1-June 28, and then Ronit Goldstein,

rgoldstein@bethelhebrew.org, from June 29-July 11. If you are experiencing

financial hardship that may prevent you from enrolling in Religious School, know that

we believe that all Jewish children should have access to Jewish education and will do

whatever we can to support you and your child’s continued participation in our

community. Please reach out to Rabbi Bailey at bromano@bethelhebrew.org or to our

Executive Director, Liz Bayer at lbayer@bethelhebrew.org.

With all of this being said, Religious School Registration is now open! Please go to our

website at: www.bethelhebrew.org. Click Learning, scroll down to Religious School and

then click Registration. There you will find all the information you will need to register

your child(ren).

Please note that this year a credit card fee of 3.1% will be automatically included to any

payments made by credit or debit card. If you pay by E-Check or ACH, there are no fees.

In addition, you can always write a check or mail it in.

If you have any questions at any point, feel free to reach out to our School

Administrator, Ronit Goldstein at rgoldstein@bethelhebrew.org.
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